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To the customers of 
Friedrich Lütze GmbH 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Weinstadt, December 7th 2023 
 
 
Implementation of the RoHS Directive 2011/65/EU and the delegated directives (most 
recently 2023/171/EU) and the ElektroStoff-VO 
 
Our products for the automation sector are typically components of "fixed installations" or "fixed 
industrial large tools" (see § 1 para. 2 nos. 4 and 5 ElektroStoff-VO and Article 2 RoHS Directive). 
As part of such installations, our products still do not fall under Directive 2011/65/EU. 
 
However, as a responsible and environmentally conscious company, we ensure that our products 
are RoHS-compliant in accordance with Directive 2011/65/EU, especially adhering to substance 
prohibitions or limits according to § 3 para. 1 ElektroStoff-VO and Annex II to the RoHS Directive. 
 
Friedrich Lütze GmbH naturally adheres to national and international laws, directives, standards, 
and regulations and continuously monitors their changes. 
 
We regularly check and document compliance with the requirements, particularly through our 
declaration of conformity according to § 11 ElektroStoff-VO. Our suppliers are involved in this 
process, for example, through supplier declarations as technical documentation and through 
information and proof obligations according to our purchasing conditions. 
 
To our knowledge, the products delivered by us to you do not contain substances whose placing 
on the market would be prohibited according to the current requirements of Directive 2011/65/EU. 
All information provided by us corresponds to the current state of the art. 
 
We are at your disposal for any questions. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Friedrich Lütze GmbH 
 
 
 
 
Martin Teufel 
CEO 
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